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The Curse of McMillan Castle - A Novella (A Scottish Time
Travel Romance)
Your heart broke for them in "Love Beyond Time." Now discover what's
in store for Arran and Blaire in Book 2 of Morna's Legacy Series of
Scottish Time Travel Romance Novels. It all started with a spell.
Arran Conall lives with the consequences of his foolishness daily, his
mistakes guiding him into darkness. He had no way to know that his
beloved would fall prey to the ancient magic that awaited Blaire on
the day he’d sent her away to marry his brother. Now, the only woman
to ever give pause to his philandering ways lives centuries ahead of
him, out of reach while still holding on to his heart. Now, he must
try to live a life without her and marries another to save the lass
from a greedy suitor who only wants to lay title to her father’s
territory. His love for Blaire haunts him. With every breath, he prays
only one thing—that she will be able to feel his love for her across
the chasms of time. Born in the seventeenth century, Blaire MacChristy
lives each day trying to adjust to the challenges of modern-day life.
Magic brought her here, but heartbreak keeps her from using the magic
to travel back to her home. When visitors from her past arrive asking
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her to return to the life she’d known before, Blaire takes a chance on
love. Once home, she is shocked to learn that the man she loves has
married another. Will fate find a way to mend their broken hearts by
bringing them together once again? Even if it does, will they be able
to stop the darkness that is coming for them both? Pick up all the
books in Morna's Legacy Series. This is the order of books in the
series: Love Beyond Time (Book 1) Love Beyond Reason (Book 2) A Conall
Christmas-Novella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond Hope (Book 3) Love Beyond
Measure (Book 4) In Due Time-A Novella (Book 4.5) Love Beyond Compare
(Book 5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6) Love Beyond Belief (Book 7) Love
Beyond Reach (Book 8) Morna's Magic & Mistletoe (Book 8.5) Love Beyond
Words (Book 9) Love Beyond Wanting (Book 10) Morna's Legacy Box Set #1
is also available and contains Love Beyond Time, Love Beyond Reason, A
Conall Christmas, and Love Beyond Hope. You get all 4 of these books
at a savings over their individual prices. Love Beyond Reason should
be of interest to anyone who enjoys reading books related to the
following topics: Scottish romance, highlanders, time travel, Scottish
historical romance, books about highlanders, books about outlander,
time travel romance books, romance series, Scotland, love triangle,
science fiction romance, fantasy romance, historical romance, witches,
matchmakers, Scottish lairds, Scottish clans, magic, 17th century,
Scottish highlands, adventure.
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Everything In Its Time
Running away from her catastrophic life, historical journalist Eva
MacKay joins an archaeological dig at the battleground of Loudoun
Hill. Unearthing the seal of William Wallace, Eva gains notoriety. But
her dreams of Bowie knives-the weapon that murdered her husband-morph
into great swords and dirks. Drawn to a ruined monastery, Eva drifts
into the worst nightmare of all. Awaking to the sharp point of a
madman's sword, she's hurled into the midst of a bloody thirteenth
century battle. Just when certain death is eminent, brutal arms
surround the lass, dragging her deeper into unknown terror. When Eva
realizes she's been hauled to the hideout of rebel William Wallace, a
revelation dawns-she's landed the story of a lifetime-if she can stay
alive and find a way home to tell her tale. What she doesn't count on
is her mounting chemistry with the greatest legend Scotland has ever
knownor the absolute love swelling in her heart.

Love Beyond Destiny
The Wolf and the Highlander
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The vacation of her nightmares might just hold the key to her heart.
Eleanor Ackard always knows the right thing to do to help her patients
when it comes to their relationships, but when an almost-vacation with
her immature boyfriend makes it clear that she needs to take her own
advice, she rethinks her plans and sets off on a solo vacation to
Scotland. But when a boat tour ends up with her stranded inside a
haunted castle, Eleanor is faced with the opportunity to change
history. Thrilled to escape her mundane routine for just a little
while, she jumps at the chance, never expecting for a moment that it’s
her heart that is as likely to change as history. Monroe Dune never
thought it would be a simple wound that would fell him. Resigned to
his fate, he sets sail to return to his castle intent on being the
last person to ever live on the Isle of Dune. His plans are upended
when a mysterious stowaway who refuses to let him die ends up trapped
on the isle with him. Despite his best efforts to keep the lass at
bay, she slowly but surely finds a place within his heart. Does he
love her enough to send her away? Or can they find a way to change
history and find happiness together? ----- Pick up all the books in
Morna's Legacy Series. This is the order of books in the series: Love
Beyond Time (Book 1) Love Beyond Reason (Book 2) A Conall ChristmasNovella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond Hope (Book 3) Love Beyond Measure (Book
4) In Due Time-A Novella (Book 4.5) Love Beyond Compare (Book 5) Love
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Beyond Dreams (Book 6) Love Beyond Belief (Book 7) Love Beyond Reach
(Book 8) A McMillan Christmas (Book 8.5) Love Beyond Words (Book 9)
Love Beyond Wanting (Book 10) The Haunting of Castle Dune-A Novella
(Book 10.5) Love Beyond Destiny (Book 11) The Haunting of Castle Dune
should be of interest to anyone who enjoys reading books related to
the following topics: spooky romance, Halloween books, ghosts,
haunting, Scottish romance, highlanders, time travel, Scottish
historical romance, books about highlanders, outlander, time travel
romance books, romance series, Scotland, love triangle, science
fiction romance, fantasy romance, historical romance, witches,
matchmakers, Scottish lairds, 17th century, Scotland highlands,
Scottish highlands, Scottish clans, magic, adventure, Scottish time
travel romance.

The Haunting of Castle Dune - A Novella
Love is the most powerful kind of magic. Baodan McMillan values many
things in life: friendship, loyalty, kindness, but certainly not love.
After the tragic death of his wife many years ago, he hardened himself
to the idea of giving his heart to another. There is but one lass who
can thaw his chilly heart, a lass he’s never met nor knows of, a lass
whose birth won’t occur until centuries after his death. Mitsy
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Fredrickson is in serious need of a distraction. With the ink still
drying on her divorce papers, she flies to Scotland determined to
forget about her own problems by helping her best friend re-enter
reality. She knows Bri’s claims that she is able to travel back in
time and is currently living in the year 1647 are a lie but, instead
of locating her friend, Mitsy falls prey to the same magic and is
quickly forced to believe the impossible. Modern and sassy, Mitsy
finds few who know how to take her fiery personality in the
seventeenth century, but she finds her match in Baodan, laird of
McMillan Castle. He is her opposite in every way, yet she feels
balanced in his presence. The more time she spends with him, the
harder she falls. She suspects he feels the same way, but something is
holding him back -- a dark secret from his past that even Baodan
doesn’t fully understand. Mitsy works to uncover what is hidden in the
hopes that with resolution Baodan will be free to love her. But the
truth is darker than she expects, and it threatens to destroy them
both. Pick up all the books in Morna's Legacy Series. This is the
order of books in the series: Love Beyond Time (Book 1) Love Beyond
Reason (Book 2) A Conall Christmas-Novella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond Hope
(Book 3) Love Beyond Measure (Book 4) In Due Time-A Novella (Book 4.5)
Love Beyond Compare (Book 5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6) Love Beyond
Belief (Book 7) A McMillan Christmas (Book 7.5) Love Beyond Reach
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(Book 8) Morna's Magic & Mistletoe (Book 8.5) Love Beyond Words (Book
9) Love Beyond Wanting (Book 10) The Haunting of Castle Dune (Book
10.5) Love Beyond Destiny (Book 11) Love Beyond Hope should be of
interest to anyone who enjoys reading books related to the following
topics: Scottish romance, highlanders, time travel, Scottish
historical romance, books about highlanders, books about outlander,
time travel romance books, romance series, Scotland, love triangle,
science fiction romance, fantasy romance, historical romance, witches,
matchmakers, Scottish lairds, 17th century, Scottish clans, magic,
adventure.

Choosing the Highlander
Experience the love and magic of Morna’s Legacy Series. In this
complete collection of all currently-released books in the series, you
will travel through time to medieval Scotland as the matchmaking
witch, Morna, uses her powers to encourage love in times past and
present. This collection contains 8 full-length novels plus 3
novellas. Don’t miss out on this special set.

The Haunting of Castle Dune - A Novella (Large Print
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Edition)
From Lynn Kurland, the New York Times bestselling author of the Nine
Kingdom series. Scotland, 1311. James MacLeod was the most
respected—and feared—laird in all of Scotland. He loved his men like
brothers and his land with a passion. And he allowed no women to cross
the threshold of his keep New York City, 1996. With an indifferent
fiance and a stalled writing career, Elizabeth Smith found passion and
adventure only in the unpublished romance novels that she wrote. Until
a Scottish hero began calling to her Elizabeth longed for the man of
her dreams. But she knew she was overworked when she began hearing his
voice—when she was awake. To clear her mind, she took a walk in
Gramercy Park. She dozed off on a bench—and woke up in a lush forest
in forteenth-century Scotland. A forest surrounding the castle of
James MacLeod, an arrogant and handsome lord with a very familiar
voice. Elizabeth would turn his ordered world upside down and go where
no woman had ever gone before: straight into his heart

The Sapphire Brooch
Ashley Moore's life in San Francisco has hit a few snags, not the
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least of which involves sightings of a mystery man around every
corner. Is she losing her mind or does he really exist? Her search for
this grey-eyed stranger leads her to Scotland. There she meets a witch
with a secret, a vindictive English knight who is bent on revenge, and
she crosses a fog shrouded bridge into the arms of a 16th century
Highlander. Cailin MacBayne is no stranger to beautiful women, but has
always managed to stay one step ahead of commitment. That all comes to
an end when he meets Ashley. He doesn't care where this beautiful, yet
unusual lass came from, he's just happy to have found her. Ashley
cannot resist the handsome Scot and finds herself falling hopelessly
in love. In the process, a secret is revealed, a battle is waged and
Ashley must ultimately decide whether to return to her own time or
give up her 21st century life to stay with the love she has found in
the past.

Highlander's Bride
"Morna's Vow" is the SWEET/CLEAN version of "Love Beyond Belief" by
USA TODAY Bestselling Author, Bethany Claire. This version is for
readers who prefer clean language in their stories and love scenes
that stay behind closed doors. A need for change. A time for love. For
Sydney Pearce, the stress of running her grandmother’s restaurant in
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Italy has become too much. With all work and no play, it feels as if
her life will never start. She needs something—anything—to change.
When a surprising job offer from a castle resort in Scotland comes her
way, she jumps at the chance to leave her old life behind. However,
life at the castle comes with its own set of difficulties. Magic is a
part of everyday life for those who live at Cagair Castle, and if that
weren’t a big enough adjustment, she must also deal with her growing
feelings for a man born hundreds of years before her—a man so magnetic
that she fears her resistance to him may be futile. Callum MacChristy
is a busy man. With his daily travels through time and the impending
threat of the man who tried to burn his home to the ground, he doesn’t
need any distractions. But when he meets a modern lass who seems
capable of bewitching him with a single glance, he finds it difficult
to keep his thoughts from her. As their feelings grow, so does the
danger that could destroy any possibility of living happily ever
after. Will they discover the truth, or will an unexpected enemy ruin
them all? Read all the books in The Magical Matchmaker's Legacy. You
should read them in the following order: Morna's Spell Morna's Secret
The Conalls’ Magical Yuletide - A Novella Morna's Magic Morna's
Accomplice Jeffrey's Only Wish - A Novella Morna's Rogue Morna's Ghost
Morna's Vow Keywords: sweet romance, clean romance, Scottish time
travel romance, highlander romance, historical romance, sweet love
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stories, clean love stories, 17th century Scotland, highlanders,
highlander romance, time travel, fantasy, witches, magic, historical
love stories

Morna's Legacy
The long awaited sequel to the Kindle Time Travel Romance Bestseller
THE RUBY BROOCH! The saga of the brooches continues in this Civil War
Time Travel Romance A Union soldier risks everything to save the life
of Abraham Lincoln, while a Confederate surgeon races through time to
preserve Lincoln's Legacy. Reenactor Dr. Charlotte Mallory has spent
years perfecting the portrayal of her ancestor, Civil War Confederate
surgeon Major Carlton Mallory. In the middle of the 150th anniversary
reenactment of the Battle of Cedar Creek, she is hurled back in time
and lands in the middle of the battle itself, and from there is
catapulted into dangers that threaten her life and shatter her heart.
Charlotte is captured by Union soldiers during the battle and hauled
before General Sheridan. The General only sees a Confederate surgeon
who can solve a challenging problem for him, so he threatens Charlotte
with the destruction of her two-hundred-year-old ancestral home unless
"he" agrees to rescue a Union spy from a Confederate hospital. To save
her home and possibly her own life, she reluctantly agrees. After a
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harrowing journey to Chimborazo Hospital in Richmond, she finds her
target, a handsome, green-eyed spy with a Minie ball in his gut and is
now at death's door. Without a thought for long-term consequences, she
returns with him to the future, where she has the technology to save
his life. While recovering from his gunshot wound in Charlotte's
ancestral home, the spy, Major Michael Abraham "Braham" McCabe learns
the man he works for, President Lincoln, was assassinated. Now Braham
is determined to return to his century to prevent the assassination.
When Charlotte refuses to help him, because it will change the future,
he finds another way to get back to his own time. Now Charlotte must
find the courage to follow her heart into the past, and fix the mess
she created before it unravels and changes the course of history. What
began as the rescue of a dying man explodes into an eight-month,
terrifying, and spellbinding escapade that carries Charlotte across
the boundaries of time, honor, and duty to protect history and those
she loves, putting everything she cherishes at risk, her heart, her
home, and her life. Scroll up and grab a copy today.

Morna's Legacy: Books 10, 10.5 & 11
It began nearly four hundred years ago. The Conall clan and all their
people were murdered in a surprise attack, their beloved castle and
Page 13/47

Read Free Mornas Legacy Set 1 Scottish Time Travel Romances
all evidence of who destroyed them burned to the ground with their
bodies. In the centuries following, archaeologists searched through
the ruins looking for any evidence of what or who had caused the
untimely demise of such a powerful Scottish clan. All efforts were
fruitless, until a spell put in place by an ancient Conall ancestor
finally began to work its magic. Texas kindergarten teacher, Brielle
Montgomery, finds comfort in the mundane routines of her life, but
when her archaeologist mother asks her to accompany her on a dig in
Scotland, she decides to step out of her comfort zone. Once in
Scotland, they discover a secret spell room below the castle ruins,
and Bri finds herself transported back in time and suddenly married to
the castle's ill-fated Laird. Now, she must work to change the fate of
his people, all while trying to find a way to return to her home and
century. But with each passing day, Bri finds herself falling more
deeply in love with her new husband. If she can find a spell to bring
her home, will she use it? And if she stays, will it ultimately mean
her own death as well?

Love Beyond Reason (A Scottish Time Travel Romance)
Don't Miss The Latest Tale in Morna's Legacy Series by USA TODAY
Bestselling Author, Bethany Claire! What is life worth without the
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love you're meant for? Sent to the brink of death by his own brother's
blade, Eoghanan McMillan clings to the brief moments he spends in the
shadows, watching from afar the beautiful lass he's never met. He
spends his time some four centuries after his birth, slowly building
his strength so that he may return home, but each glimpse into the
woman's life leaves him wanting. He wants nothing more than to know
her When Grace Mitchell's job as a photojournalist sends her to
Scotland with her young son, Cooper, in tow, her greatest wish is to
escape from the aftermath of the wedding she abandoned. Instead, her
life complicates further when she meets the mysterious, scarred, and
alluring Eoghanan McMillan - a man so unlike any she's ever known. She
falls for him quickly but, after a spell sends them back in time to
the seventeenth century, Grace is forced to accept the amazing truth
about the man she's just beginning to know and to re-think the life
she had planned for herself. Will their love for one another be enough
to make Grace stay in a time so different from her own - a decision
that will alter the direction of her young son's life entirely? Or
will she sacrifice a future with the man she loves to give her son a
life of normalcy? In the end, she may just learn that the decision
isn't hers to make. Scroll up and grab a copy today.

Love Beyond Time - 5 Year Anniversary Edition
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In a place she doesn't belong, in a time that is not her own, a
shattered woman risks everything for the one thing she's never
had--love. When Kinley Chandler abruptly lands in medieval Scotland,
there isn't much she's leaving behind. With her body shattered and her
military career over, Kinley has resigned herself to death. But in the
past, all that changes. Lachlan McDonnel, the laird of a clan of
immortal highlanders, can hardly believe his good fortune. Not only
does the mysterious lass save his life, she awakens his heart in a way
he'd thought no longer possible. But the druid spells that allow
Lachlan's clan to live forever have a dark side as well. He and his
men know all too well that the magic folk never give without taking.
Though he is sworn to protect them from the dreaded undead, the price
of his loyalty may finally be too high.

Time and Space Between Us
For readers who love Outlander, here's Morna's Legacy Series: "I have
a thing for sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not everyone is able
to get it right - Claire is bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five hunky Scotsmen out of
five." - Chelsey of Pure Textuality
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The Ruby Brooch
One man's death will change the future. Only two people can save him if they have the courage to trust each other. Elizabeth Barritt fought
hard for the life she has, finally putting the ugly memories of a
childhood trapped in the foster care system behind her. She has the
chance to move forward, to reach out for a new, exciting future,
surrounded by the art that is her passion. All she has to do is take
the first step. Enter Jackson Kane, who bursts into her life,
literally out of thin air. He is a time traveler, on the hunt for a
rogue agent. Colliding with Elizabeth is not on his agenda, as much as
she intrigues him. When Kane is injured protecting Elizabeth from that
agent, she makes a decision that will change her life, in ways she
can't even begin to grasp. She takes him home. Once he is healed
enough to travel, Kane goes after the agent, chasing him back to wartorn London. But his journey back takes a sideways turn, forcing
Elizabeth to make another choice. She follows him into the past, to
help him stop one man from changing their future. Together, they learn
to trust. What they don't expect is the connection between them - a
connection so strong they can't fight it, even as they try. Because
how can it work, when their lives are centuries apart? *Includes an
exclusive preview of First Breath, Book Two of the Love in Time
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series.

Love Beyond Time (Large Print Edition)
For readers who love Outlander, here's Morna's Legacy Series: "I have
a thing for sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not everyone is able
to get it right - Claire is bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five hunky Scotsmen out of
five." - Chelsey of Pure Textuality

The Magical Matchmaker's Legacy: Books 1-4
Drawn through time by a mysterious woman in his dreams, he grapples
with a fiery attraction Though born into a family of time travelers,
Niall O'Kean is determined to stay fixedly in the present. But when
dark dreams warn of danger to a lovely woman in the fourteenth
century, Niall has no choice but to use his ability to travel back
through time to rescue her from impending doom. Sheltered by her
overprotective parents and clan, Caitria MacGreghor dreams of visiting
faraway lands she knows she'll never see. When Niall warns her of
looming danger, she must cast aside the bonds placed upon her and join
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him to defy a cunning enemy. As Niall and Caitria work together to
thwart the danger foretold by Niall's dreams, their growing love and
passion binds them, while their enemy--and the vagaries of
time--threaten to forever tear them apart Start reading now!

Rise of a Legend
One moment in time was all it took She shouldn’t be here… She can’t
even recall how she got here. Except for the dream. Mya Boyle
remembers the dream. She knows it’s somehow connected to her past, her
present and the future. Mya woke one morning in a field, a stag
grazing close by as if it didn’t even notice her. She lay bare, like a
babe from the womb, except for a wool blanket wrapped around her
tightly. A grown woman with no memory, no family, no money, nothing.
Kayden McGregor found her while hunting. He was after the stag and
nearly shot her with his arrow instead. Unable to leave her to the
wolves of his clan, he took her to his home. He resents her. She can’t
bare to look at him. Or stop herself from staring when he doesn’t
notice. Trapped, and yet somehow destined to be together. Remember
enough of the past… You may be able to control your future. Moment in
Time Series: #1 - Highlander's Bride #2 - Victorian Bride #3 - Modern
Bride
Page 19/47

Read Free Mornas Legacy Set 1 Scottish Time Travel Romances
The Diamond Brooch
Forever His
ESPN baseball analyst Amy Spalding is swept back in time by an magical
brooch, and finds herself in 1909 New York City. With only the clothes
on her back, a phenomenal memory for New York Giants players andstats,
and a brooch that won't take her back home, she does what she has to
do, pawns her jewelry.

Love Beyond Time
Anya’s been a bad girl. A vindictive plot against one of her clansmen
backfired, resulting in her grave injury. Now scarred and crippled,
her selfish ambition has turned into bitter self-loathing. She finds
nothing lovely about herself, and doesn’t expect anyone else to
either. But when a magical wishing box sends her to another dimension,
she becomes the most valuable prize imaginable. While hunting a rare
marbled boar, Riggs, a trapper in Marann’s western forest, hears a
strange cry. Distracted from the hunt, he loses the sow but finds
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instead something more valuable than a whole cart packed with marbled
boar skins. A woman. She is delicate, her teeth are small and flat,
and her skin is curiously hairless. She is not wolfkind. Maybe she is
the miracle his people have been hoping for. Riggs must bring Anya to
King Magnus, because breeding rights belong first and foremost to His
Majesty, who needs an heir. But the female calls to a primal part of
him. He longs to keep her in secret and take her as his mate. But if
he gives in to the temptation, he could single handedly bring about
the end of civilization. Subjects include Highland Romance, Highlander
Romance, Scottish Romance, Historical Romance, Fantasy Romance, Time
Travel Romance, Time-Travel Romance

Highlander Mine
For readers who love Outlander, here's Morna's Legacy Series: "I have
a thing for sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not everyone is able
to get it right - Claire is bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five hunky Scotsmen out of
five." - Chelsey of Pure Textuality

The Haunting of Castle Dune - A Novella: Book 10.5 of
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Morna's Legacy Series
A curse, a ghost, and a painting that goes bump in the night might
just be the key to their perfect romance. Madeline knows firsthand
that life rarely goes according to plan. If it did, her husband would
still be alive, Scotland wouldn’t be her home, and she wouldn’t be
living in the seventeenth century. Hardened by grief and broken
dreams, Madeline hopes that a new life for her and her daughter might
be enough to pull her from her years’ long rut. Despite her best
efforts in a new century, little changes. As the months pass, her wish
for a happier tomorrow seems unlikely to come true. But when a
newcomer with ties to the castle arrives in the village, Madeline’s
interest is piqued for the first time in years as she discovers maybe
there’s more reason to be hopeful than she originally thought. Expert
stone mason, Duncan, never dreamed that accepting a seemingly-harmless
painting in exchange for his work would lead to such trouble. But
after nights of no sleep make it clear that his new possession is
indeed haunted, Duncan sets out to return the wretched piece of art
back to its home at McMillan Castle. Determined only to rid himself of
the art, Duncan’s plans are derailed when he meets a lass so bonny he
finds himself eager to accept work that will keep him at McMillan
Castle longer than planned. As time passes and his feelings grow,
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Duncan discovers that perhaps his home is no longer the place he left
behind. Is their love strong enough for the two of them to overcome
their baggage? Or will the story end with the curse that brought them
together? Scroll up and grab your copy today. Read all the books in
Morna’s Legacy Series: Love Beyond Time (Book 1) Love Beyond Reason
(Book 2) A Conall Christmas - A Novella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond Hope
(Book 3) Love Beyond Measure (Book 4) In Due Time - A Novella (Book
4.5) Love Beyond Compare (Book 5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6) Love
Beyond Belief (Book 7) A McMillan Christmas - A Novella (Book 7.5)
Love Beyond Reach (Book 8) Morna's Magic & Mistletoe - A Novella (Book
8.5) Love Beyond Words (Book 9) Love Beyond Wanting (Book 10) The
Haunting of Castle Dune - A Novella (Book 10.5) Love Beyond Destiny
(Book 11) Love Beyond Boundaries (Book 12) The Curse of McMillan
Castle (Book 12.5)

Morna's Legacy Series Books 1-8 Plus 3 Novellas
A paramedic goes back in time to Independence, Missouri, in the year
1852, to solve a family mystery. Her quest is jeopardized when she
meets a lawyer who resembles the ghost who has haunted her since
childhood.
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Morna's Vow
Love Beyond Time: It began nearly four hundred years ago. The Conall
clan and all their people were murdered in a surprise attack, their
beloved castle and all evidence of who destroyed them burned to the
ground with their bodies. In the centuries following, archaeologists
searched through the ruins looking for any evidence of what or who had
caused the untimely demise of such a powerful Scottish clan. All
efforts were fruitless, until a spell put in place by an ancient
Conall ancestor finally began to work its magic… Texas kindergarten
teacher, Brielle Montgomery, finds comfort in the mundane routines of
her life, but when her archaeologist mother asks her to accompany her
on a dig in Scotland, she decides to step out of her comfort zone.
Once in Scotland, they discover a secret spell room below the castle
ruins, and Bri finds herself transported back in time and suddenly
married to the castle’s ill-fated laird. Now, she must work to change
the fate of his people, all while trying to find a way to return to
her home and century. But with each passing day, Bri finds herself
falling more deeply in love with her new husband. If she can find a
spell to bring her home, will she use it? And if she stays, will it
ultimately mean her own death as well? * * * Love Beyond Reason : It
all started with a spell. Arran Conall lives with the consequences of
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his foolishness daily, his mistakes guiding him into darkness. He had
no way to know that his beloved would fall prey to the ancient magic
that awaited Blaire on the day he’d sent her away to marry his
brother. Now, the only woman to ever give pause to his philandering
ways lives centuries ahead of him, out of reach while still holding on
to his heart. Now, he must try to live a life without her and marries
another to save the lass from a greedy suitor who only wants to lay
title to her father’s territory. His love for Blaire haunts him. With
every breath, he prays only one thing— that she will be able to feel
his love for her across the chasms of time. Born in the seventeenth
century, Blaire MacChristy lives each day trying to adjust to the
challenges of modern-day life. Magic brought her here, but heartbreak
keeps her from using the magic to travel back to her home. When
visitors from her past arrive asking her to return to the life she’d
known before, Blaire takes a chance on love. Once home, she is shocked
to learn that the man she loves has married another. Will fate find a
way to mend their broken hearts by bringing them together once again?
Even if it does, will they be able to stop the darkness that is coming
for them both? * * * A Conall Christmas – A Novella: It’s Yuletide at
Conall Castle. Christmas is quickly approaching, and Adelle is
determined to make this Christmas the best one Conall Castle has ever
seen, but loneliness haunts her. Love for her daughter sent her into
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the past, but she’d not expected the isolation she would feel. A
former socialite and serial dater, she finds that her current age
seems much older in the seventeenth century than it did in the twentyfirst. She resigns herself to the fact that she will remain single for
the rest of her days. At least until an unexpected visitor arrives at
the castle. Hew Moray has spent the last twenty years all alone, only
leaving his isolated home once a year to pay homage to the wife he
lost long ago. When a winter storm causes him to seek shelter at the
castle where his sister lives, he meets the first lass since his
beloved Mae to make his heart flutter in his chest once again. Will he
be able to release himself from his past grief to allow another love
to enter his life? If he does, will his love be returned? * * * This
collection should be of interest to anyone who enjoys reading books
related to the following topics: Scottish romance, highlanders, time
travel, Scottish historical romance, free books, free first in series,
free romance, free time travel romance, free Scottish time travel
romance, free series starter, books about highlanders, outlander, time
travel romance books, romance series, Scotland, love triangle, science
fiction romance, fantasy romance, historical romance, witches,
matchmakers, Scottish lairds, Scottish clans, 17th century, Scottish
highlands, Scotland highlands, magic, adventure, time travel romance,
Scottish time travel romance.
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A Dance Through Time
This expanded edition contains loads of never-before-seen content
including:- brand new Morna's Legacy short story- special extended
scenes- deleted scenes- character interviews- and more.A hunky
Scottish laird. A time-traveling teacher. A tragic history only she
can prevent.Schoolteacher Brielle "Bri" Montgomery wonders where all
the good men have gone. They certainly don't waltz through her
meticulous life in Texas. Venturing out of her comfort zone, she joins
her archaeologist mother on a dig in Scotland¿ and finds herself
transported 400 years into the past. Shocked and bewildered, Bri
learns she's just moments away from marrying an impossibly sexy
Scotsman¿Eoin Conall has no interest in wedding the woman who
irritates him to no end. But with the promise to his dying father
fresh in his mind, he ties the knot with his insufferable bride. To
his surprise, something has changed about her. Something irresistible.
Could he be falling for the wife he never wanted?With the chiseled man
of her dreams standing before her, Bri wishes she wasn't well aware of
history's impending slaughter of Eoin and the entire Conall Clan.
Unable to accept his gruesome fate, she sets out to rewrite
history.Will Bri and Eoin succeed in protecting their impossible
romance or is their heartbreaking fate already sealed?
Page 27/47

Read Free Mornas Legacy Set 1 Scottish Time Travel Romances
Lachlan (Immortal Highlander Book 1)
"Jeffrey's Only Wish" is the SWEET/CLEAN version of "In Due Time" by
USA TODAY Bestselling Author, Bethany Claire. This version is for
readers who prefer clean language in their stories and love scenes
that stay behind closed doors. A wish for change. A chance at love.
Jeffrey Oakes isn’t as comfortable in the seventeenth century as he
hoped he would be. He misses warm showers, power tools, and the
occasional cold beer to unwind after a hard day. Perhaps if he weren’t
so lonely, the lack of conveniences and distractions wouldn’t bother
him so much. But with women so different from those of his own time,
he’s hard pressed to find a woman to share his life with. His silent
wish is that Morna could work some magic for him just like she has
done for so many others… Kathleen Carter’s greatest dream is finally
about to come true. After years of saving, she finally has enough
money to restore the old Scottish castle she inherited. All she wants
now is for the days to pass more quickly so moving day will finally
arrive, and she can make the big move to Scotland. She knows the old
castle will require more work than she has time for, but that’s
okay—the work will be a nice distraction from just how solitary her
life has become… Little does she know that she might need to dream
bigger—for fate has no intention of letting her devote her life to a
Page 28/47

Read Free Mornas Legacy Set 1 Scottish Time Travel Romances
big, empty castle. Scroll up and grab your copy today. Read all the
books in The Magical Matchmaker's Legacy. You should read them in the
following order: Morna's Spell Morna's Secret The Conalls’ Magical
Yuletide - A Novella Morna's Magic Morna's Accomplice Jeffrey's Only
Wish - A Novella Morna's Rogue Morna's Ghost p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px
13.0px 0.0px; line-height: 15.0px; font: 13.0px Helvetica; color:
#333333; -webkit-text-stroke: #333333} span.s1 {font-kerning: none}
Morna's Vow Keywords: sweet romance, clean romance, Scottish time
travel romance, highlander romance, historical romance, sweet love
stories, clean love stories, 17th century Scotland, highlanders,
highlander romance, time travel, fantasy, witches, magic, historical
love stories

A McMillan Christmas - A Novella
As a mechanical engineer in 1981 Chicago, Connie designs plumbing
systems. She has also designed her life to perfection, right down to
the man she hopes to marry. But when Mr. Right proposes, she can’t say
yes. A head-clearing vacation brings her to the Scottish Highlands,
where her free-spirited twin wishes for Connie to find true love.
Neither sister expects the wish to send Connie hurtling five hundred
years into the past. Wilhelm Murray, heir to the barony of Dornoch,
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hopes to one day hold a seat in parliament and bring urgently needed
reform to Scotland. But everything changes when a woman slated for
execution proclaims her innocence using the most peculiar language.
Powerfully attracted to the brave beauty, he rescues her even though
it means becoming a fugitive and forfeiting his dream. As Connie and
Wilhelm evade capture, she discovers his passion for justice. Scotland
needs his ideas. It needs him. And so does she. But in order to clear
Wilhelm’s name, she will have to turn her back on everything she’s
worked so hard for and embrace the magic of love.

A Bridge Through Time
Thrown back in time to fulfill the promise of a dying woman, Audrina
must find her destiny in the wild Scottish Highlands -- and discover
the man that fate chose for her hundreds of years ago.Audrina James
was only trying to stop the old brooch from being stolen; she didn't
know that touching it would send her back in time to medieval
Scotland! But the brooch belonged to Audrina's ancestor, a woman who
died tragically on her wedding night and swore to her last breath that
she would be reunited with her true love -- and Audrina is her mirror
image. It's been one year to the day since Colin MacLaren's bride
suffered and died at the whim of a bloody-handed English occupier. So
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how is she standing before him? No matter how adamant her protests
that she doesn't know him -- no matter how crazy her story about
coming from the future -- Colin is sure this woman is his lost love.
Now if only he can convince her of that.Together they must navigate
the vagaries of fate that brought them together, their own scorching
physical attraction, and the ever-present danger from Colin's enemies
including a certain murderous English nobleman who knows Audrina must
be a witch. After all, didn't he kill her with his own two
hands?Highlander Found is the first book in the Highlander of Time
series, perfect for fans of brooding heroes, intrepid heroines, and
page-turning time-travel romance. Grab your copy today, and enter the
exciting world of Highlander of Time!

Final Hours (Love in Time Book One)
On New Year's Eve, she tumbles 700 years back in time--and into the
bed of a darkly dangerous knight. Sir Gaston de Varennes wanted a
docile bride who would fit into his plans for vengeance and justice,
but a trick of time finds him married to a thoroughly modern American
lady who turns his castle, his life, and his heart upside down. Will
her desperate secret tear them apart after only a few bittersweet
weeks of stolen passion-or will they conquer mistrust, treachery, and
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time itself to discover a love that spans the centuries? Winner of the
National Readers Choice Award: Best Historical Romance of the Year
"Irresistible, right down to the surprise at the end One of the best
romances of the year." -The Detroit Free Press "A Desert Isle Keeper.
Touching, ingenious I love this book. I've read it time after time,
and even if I haven't waited quite long enough between readings to
forget all the details, I always get drawn back into the story so
intensely that I can't put it down. Grade: A (highest rating)." -Ellen
Hestand, All About Romance "Moving, riveting, magical. Forever His is
destined to become an all-time favorite in medieval and time-travel
romances." -The Mediaeval Chronicle A full-length novel of 125,000
words Adult content: explicit love scenes Originally published by Avon
Books The Stolen Brides Series: One falls through time and finds
herself married to a dark stranger one may never reach her royal
wedding if she can't resist her rugged protector one is abducted by a
mysterious swordsman and swept away to a secret island paradise. Three
regal brides are about to discover that falling in love with a warrior
is the most dangerous adventure of all.

Love Beyond Hope (A Scottish Time Travel Romance)
In 1814, I took a little trip Due to the subject matter (pirates and
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war), this raw and intense story comes with a warning of PTSD,
violence, profanity, and sensual love scenes. Starring Rick O'Grady
and Billie Malone, with David and Kenzie, Pete and Sophia, and
introducing Cajun Remy Benoit and special guest stars General Andrew
Jackson and the pirate Jean Lafitte. THE ADVENTURE: In New Orleans to
speak at the annual conference of the National Association for
Catering & Events, former Army Ranger Billie Malone decides to swing
by an estate sale, and can't resist buying a magnificent topaz brooch.
Later in the day, while admiring her purchase, she triggers the magic,
is whisked back in time to Barataria in 1814, and is drawn into the
Battle of New Orleans, and the escalation of an ancient, ongoing war
with powerful, global combatants. Scroll up and grab a copy today.

The Topaz Brooch
Love Beyond Time (Book 1): Nearly 400 years ago, the Conall clan and
their people were murdered, their castle burned to the ground. In
centuries following, archaeologists searched the ruins looking for any
evidence of those responsible. Efforts were fruitless until a spell
put in place by an ancient Conall ancestor finally began to work its
magic When Bri accompanies her archaeologist mother on a dig in
Scotland, they discover a spell room below the castle ruins, and Bri
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is transported back in time and suddenly married to the castle's illfated Laird. She must work to change the fate of his people, all while
trying to find a way to return to her century, but Bri finds herself
falling in love with her new husband. If she finds a spell to bring
her home, will she use it? If she stays, will it mean her own death as
well? Love Beyond Reason (Book 2): Arran Conall lives with the
consequences of his foolishness daily. He had no way to know that his
beloved would fall prey to ancient magic. The only woman to ever give
pause to his philandering ways lives centuries ahead of him while
holding on to his heart. Now, he must try to live without her. His
love for Blaire haunts him. With every breath, he prays that she will
be able to feel his love across time Born in the 17th century, Blaire
MacChristy lives each day adjusting to the challenges of modern life.
Magic brought her here, but heartbreak keeps her from using magic to
travel back to her home. When visitors from her past arrive asking her
to return to the life she'd known before, Blaire takes a chance on
love. Will fate find a way to mend their broken hearts? If it does,
will they be able to stop the darkness that is coming for them both? A
Conall Christmas: A Novella (Book 2.5): Christmas is approaching, and
Adelle is determined to make it the best one Conall Castle has ever
seen, but loneliness haunts her. Love for her daughter sent her into
the past, but she'd not expected the isolation she would feel. She
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finds her current age seems much older in the 17th century and resigns
herself to the fact that she will remain single for the rest of her
days. At least until an unexpected visitor arrives. Hew has spent the
last twenty years all alone, only leaving his home once a year to pay
homage to the wife he lost long ago. When a storm causes him to seek
shelter at Conall Castle, he meets the first lass since his beloved
Mae to make his heart flutter once again. Can he release himself from
his past and allow another love in his life? If he does, will his love
be returned? Love Beyond Hope (Book 3): Mitsy is in serious need of a
distraction. With the ink still drying on her divorce papers, she
flies to Scotland to forget about her own problems and help her best
friend re-enter reality. She knows Bri's claims that she is able to
travel back in time and is currently living in the year 1647 are a
lie, but Mitsy falls prey to the same magic and is forced to believe
the impossible. Few people understand her fiery personality in the
17th century, but she finds her match in Baodan. The more time she
spends with him, the harder she falls, but a dark secret from his past
holds him back. Mitsy works to uncover the truth in the hopes that
resolution will free him. But the truth is darker than she expects,
and it threatens to destroy them both.

Morna's Legacy: Books 1, 2, 2.5 & 3
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For readers who love Outlander, here's Morna's Legacy Series: "I have
a thing for sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not everyone is able
to get it right - Claire is bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five hunky Scotsmen out of
five." - Chelsey of Pure Textuality

Niall's Bride
A hunky Scottish laird. A time-traveling teacher. A tragic history
only she can prevent. Schoolteacher Brielle "Bri" Montgomery wonders
where all the good men have gone. They certainly don't waltz through
her meticulous life in Texas. Venturing out of her comfort zone, she
joins her archaeologist mother on a dig in Scotland… and finds herself
transported 400 years into the past. Shocked and bewildered, Bri
learns she's just moments away from marrying an impossibly sexy
Scotsman… Eoin Conall has no interest in wedding the woman who
irritates him to no end. But with the promise to his dying father
fresh in his mind, he ties the knot with his insufferable bride. To
his surprise, something has changed about her. Something irresistible.
Could he be falling for the wife he never wanted? With the chiseled
man of her dreams standing before her, Bri wishes she wasn't well
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aware of history's impending slaughter of Eoin and the entire Conall
Clan. Unable to accept his gruesome fate, she sets out to rewrite
history. Will Bri and Eoin succeed in protecting their impossible
romance or is their heartbreaking fate already sealed? Love Beyond
Time is the first book in the enchanting Morna’s Legacy series of timetravel romances. If you like sexy highlanders, strong-willed heroines,
and adventures that transport you across time, then you’ll love
Bethany Claire's sweeping page-turner. Buy Love Beyond Time and
discover a bond that transcends history today! ??? "Be swept away by
Bethany Claire's miraculous love story that transcends time and space.
Sexy, Scottish, time-travel. It doesn't get much better than this."
DeWanna Pace, NY Times & USA Today Bestselling Author Read all the
books in Morna's Legacy Series: Love Beyond Time (Book 1) Love Beyond
Reason (Book 2) A Conall Christmas - A Novella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond
Hope (Book 3) Love Beyond Measure (Book 4) In Due Time - A Novella
(Book 4.5) Love Beyond Compare (Book 5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6)
Love Beyond Belief (Book 7) A McMillan Christmas - A Novella (Book
7.5) Love Beyond Reach (Book 8) Morna's Magic & Mistletoe - A Novella
(Book 8.5) Love Beyond Words (Book 9) Love Beyond Wanting (Book 10)
Love Beyond Destiny (Book 11) Also Available: Morna's Legacy Books 1,
2, 2.5, & 3 (Contains Love Beyond Time, Love Beyond Reason, A Conall
Christmas - A Novella, & Love Beyond Hope) Morna's Legacy Books 4,
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4.5, & 5 (Contains Love Beyond Measure, In Due Time - A Novella, &
Love Beyond Compare) Morna's Legacy Books 6, 7, & 7.5 (Contains Love
Beyond Dreams, Love Beyond Belief, & A McMillan Christmas - A Novella)
Morna’s Legacy Books 8, 8.5 & 9 (Contains Love Beyond Reach, Morna’s
Magic & Mistletoe - A Novella, & Love Beyond Words) Love Beyond Time
should be of interest to anyone who enjoys reading books related to
the following topics: free romance series starters, Scottish romance,
highlanders, time travel, Scottish historical romance, free books,
free first in series, free romance, free time travel romance, free
Scottish time travel romance, free series starter, books about
highlanders, outlander, time travel romance books, romance series,
Scotland, love triangle, science fiction romance, fantasy romance,
historical romance, witches, matchmakers, Scottish lairds, Scottish
clans, 17th century, Scottish highlands, Scotland highlands, magic,
adventure, time travel romance, Scottish time travel romance.

Jeffrey's Only Wish - A Novella
Morna's Legacy Collection 1
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***This set contains the first four books of The Magical Matchmaker’s
Legacy. These books are the sweet/clean versions of books in the
Morna’s Legacy Series. These newly-edited versions are for readers who
prefer clean language in their stories and love scenes that stay
behind closed doors. If you prefer, steamier reads, check out the
original books in the Morna’s Legacy Series.*** Morna’s Spell (Book
1): An ancient spell. A timeless love. Brielle’s archaeologist mother
whisks her away to Scotland intent on discovering what destroyed the
powerful Conall clan 400 years earlier. Rather than finding answers,
Bri stumbles across an ancient spell and is sent tumbling backward
through time to the 17th century. Once there, she is mistaken for
another and is forced to marry the castle’s ill-fated laird. Now she
must work to change the fate of his people before the unknown enemy
arrives to destroy them. But Bri finds the sort of love she’s only
dreamed of, and she finds herself more reluctant to find a spell to
take her home. If she finds it, will she use it? If she doesn’t, will
her love for Eoin give her the strength to survive a deadly plot
against his people, and the power to change the course of history?
Morna’s Secret (Book 2): Separated by time. Bound by love. Arran
Conall’s broken heart reminds him daily of what he lost. If only he’d
known of the ancient magic that awaited Blaire, perhaps he could’ve
kept her close to him. Now, the love of his life lives centuries ahead
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of him, out of reach while still holding on to his heart. Arran
struggles to pick up the pieces of his broken life, but his love for
Blaire remains. Born in the 17th century, Blaire MacChristy finds
modern-day life challenging. Despite the magic available to her, her
heartbreak prevents her from returning to her own time. When friends
from her past arrive, Blaire risks her heart once more for a chance at
love. When she returns, her hopes are dashed when she discovers that
Arran has married another. Can their broken hearts be mended with
time, or will fate find a way to bring them together once again? The
Conalls' Magical Yuletide - A Novella (Book 3): A time for family. A
time for love. It’s Christmas at Conall Castle. Adelle sets out to
deck the halls of their magical home, but the loneliness inside never
leaves her for long. Love for her daughter sent her backwards in time,
but she’d not expected the isolation she would feel. She worries that
her age will keep her single forever, until an unexpected visitor
seeks shelter at the castle. Hew Moray lives a lonely life. When a
snowstorm causes him to seek shelter, he meets a lass whose beauty and
wit tempts him to abandon the life of isolation he’s known for so
long. Will he be able to move on from his past grief? If he does, will
Adelle return his love? Morna's Magic (Book 4): Haunted by their
pasts. Healed through love. Baodan McMillan is kind, loyal, and
strong, but tragedy haunts him. After the death of his wife, he
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hardened his heart, closing himself off to any possibility of love.
There is only one woman who can save him from his isolation—a lass
he’s never met, born centuries ahead of his time. Mitsy Fredrickson’s
life is upended when divorce causes her to rethink her future. She
uses the turmoil as an excuse to escape to Scotland to reunite with
the one person who can help her through this challenging time. Little
does she know that her trip will land her in the year 1647, and that
girl time with her best friend is the last thing fate has planned for
her. She meets the handsome, Baodan, but something holds him back—a
secret from his past that even he doesn’t fully understand.

Love Beyond Time (A Scottish, Time Travel Romance)
Can they trust each other enough to survive the dangers that confront
them? "Tis a truth I must warn ye of. I love ye, and tis brutal that
ye are alive three hundred years away." -- Magnus 1702 Magnus and
Kaitlyn try to begin their life together but there are dangerous
forces that must be reckoned with. A time-journeying vessel that they
can't seem to control. And a long history that stands between them.
Magnus has found love and a home in 2017 -- but what happens to
Kaitlyn if she travels to 1702? "I'm right here, on you, flesh and
blood. I am yours, and time and space don't matter. We transcend. That
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is the truth of it." --Kaitlyn 2018 A contemporary romance with even
more 18th century history, Time and Space Between Us is the second
book in the Kaitlyn and the Highlander series. If you love mysterious,
sexy, hunky heroes with desperate hearts and romantic thoughts,
heroines with courage who are also very ordinary disasters, and love
stories that encompass all time, then you'll love this romantic
series. Read on as Kaitlyn and Magnus begin to trust each other by
picking up a copy of this book today.

Highlander Found
Years ago while vacationing in Scotland, Katherine St. Claire believed
she’d found the love of her life. She shared a night of passion with a
stranger, in a hotel castle called Duncreag. But come morning, her
lover had disappeared. And she has spent the last eight years trying
to convince herself it was all a dream Living in the 15thcentury, Iain
Mackintosh remains haunted by the memory of his greatest love. Eight
years ago, she disappeared, leaving behind a cairngorm earring as the
only evidence of her existence. Iain’s family wants him to stop pining
for this fantasy woman and submit to a sensible marriage. But
Katherine suddenly returns to him and reveals to him where—and
whenshe’s from
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The Queen's Man
Seeking refuge within the iron-strong circle of Clan Mackenzie, Amelia
Taylor must hide her true identity from Laird Knox Mackenzie, but when
temptation gets the better of them, Amelia's lies and secrets threaten
both his Clan and a future together. Original.

Love Beyond Measure
This Morna’s Legacy Collection contains the following books: LOVE
BEYOND WANTING – BOOK 10: After surviving a fire that almost killed
her, Kate worked hard to rebuild her life post-amputation. But when
she travels into the past to be with her sister, she meets a man who
forces her to face truths about herself she’d rather avoid.—Maddock
enjoys his duty on The Isle of Eight Lairds, but dreams of more. After
seeing his friend find love, he opens his heart to the belief that
perhaps there is a lass out there for him, as well. When he meets
Kate, he falls for her hard and fast. But she doesn’t make it easy for
him. Her own fears keep her distant. Can they find a way to overcome
the fears holding them back? If they do, can they work together to
keep the evil that rules of The Isle at bay? THE HAUNTING OF CASTLE
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DUNE (A NOVELLA) – BOOK 10.5: Eleanor always knows the right thing to
do to help her patients when it comes to their relationships, but when
an almost-vacation with her immature boyfriend makes it clear that she
needs to take her own advice, she sets off on a solo vacation to
Scotland. When a boat tour ends up with her stranded inside a haunted
castle, Eleanor is faced with the opportunity to change history.
Thrilled to escape her mundane routine for just a little while, she
jumps at the chance, never expecting for a moment that it’s her heart
that is as likely to change as history.—Resigned to his fate, Monroe
Dune sets sail to return to his castle intent on being the last person
to ever live on The Isle of Dune. His plans are upended when a
mysterious stowaway ends up trapped on The Isle with him. Despite his
best efforts to keep the lass at bay, she slowly but surely finds a
place within his heart. Can they find a way to change history and find
happiness together? LOVE BEYOND DESTINY – BOOK 11: After the death of
her husband, Silva is offered the opportunity to start over in a new
territory, and she seizes the chance. When she arrives at her new
home, Silva is met by a man she was certain she would never see
again.—Every day since meeting her, Marcus has thought of the
mysterious woman he met at his best friend’s wedding. He wants nothing
more than to win her love, but her grieving heart keeps him at bay. He
knows that only time can heal her, and he’s resolved to wait as long
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as it takes, for one day he knows she will love him. Will Silva be
able to move on from her past grief and heartbreak, or will her world
be turned upside down once again? Other collections in this series:
Morna's Legacy: Books 1, 2, 2.5 & 3 (Contains Love Beyond Time, Love
Beyond Reason, A Conall Christmas - A Novella, and Love Beyond Hope)
Morna's Legacy: Books 4, 4.5 & 5 (Contains Love Beyond Measure, In Due
Time - A Novella, and Love Beyond Compare) Morna's Legacy: Books 6, 7
& 7.5 (Contains Love Beyond Dreams, Love Beyond Belief, and A McMillan
Christmas - A Novella Morna's Legacy: Books 8, 8.5 & 9 (Contains Love
Beyond Reach, Morna's Magic & Mistletoe - A Novella, and Love Beyond
Words) Morna's Legacy: Books 10, 10.5 & 11 (Contains Love Beyond
Wanting, The Haunting of Castle Dune - A Novella, and Love Beyond
Destiny)
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